
                                        BOROUGH OF LAWRENCEVILLE 
                                                    SPECIAL MEETING 
                                                          MAY 24, 2004 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
President Marian Russell called the special meeting of the Lawrenceville 
Borough Council to order at 7:00 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance.  
 
ROLL CALL 
Council Members: 
Larry Barnes      Chief of Police: 

Marian Russell     Walter Beach 
Mildred Bliss       
Melvin Davis      Mayor: 

Alan Losey      Bryce Taft 
Edward Lockhart  
       Secretary: 
       Darcy Wood 
 
Visitors: 
Fern Deming      Cleo Russell 
Wayne Hopper     Liz Dincher 
Karen Flynn      Lori Loss/Millennium Props 
C W Fish/Associates LTD 
 
Fern Deming questioned if council had any say in how the trailers are set up in 
Buffards Park and if tie downs are required, this will be looked into. 
 
The bids were opened for the construction of the garage. 
 
1- LL Millennium Props  Bid price $27,750 
2- William Stewart      23, 950 
3- Roger Hopper      24, 800 
4- Dan Mayo       29, 484 
5- Farr Construction      68, 885 
6- Gus Carr       24, 885 
7- Paul Hill       30,167.05 
8- Rockwood Constr     42, 845 
 
The Building Committee will meet with Marian Russell to discuss the above bids 
and they will have a decision for the June 7th meeting. 
 



Mildred Bliss made a motion to pay $94.50 for copies of the blue prints, seconded 
by El Lockhart. All members present voted yea. 
 
The deadline for opting out of the UCC is July 8th. Marian Russell handed out 
packets of information comparing what’s being offered from Mansfield Borough, 
Richmond Township and Codes Inspections, Inc for all council members.  
Marian urged council to look this over and be ready to vote whom to opt in with 
for the next meeting. 
 
Ed Lockhart made a motion to adjourn at 7:28 PM, seconded by Melvin Davis. 
 
Minutes recorded and prepared by: 
Darcy Wood 
Secretary 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 


